
      
      
      
      
      
      

         

27 December 2015 

To the board and residents of  
Arcadia Camelback Mountain Neighborhood Association: 

The Arcadia Osborn Neighborhood Association is your neighborhood association to the south. We 
monitor and address issues within our boundaries—from 40th St. to 56th St. and Indian School Rd. to 
Thomas Rd.—as well as adjacent properties and neighborhoods.  

At AONA’s December 2015 meeting, the board of directors reviewed ACMNA’s position regarding 
the David and Gladys Wright house.  

AONA’s board voted unanimously to join ACMNA and support its position, repeated here: 

• We are in full support of HP (Historical Preservation) rezoning on the historically 
platted 2.4 acre David Wright House only. 
 
• We are opposed to any rezoning, of any type, on the 2+ acres north, or the 1+ acres 
south, of the historically platted 2.4 acre Wright property. 
 
• Furthermore, we are strongly opposed to any rezoning that includes "L" (Landmark) 
designation on any property, or portion of property that would potentially allow a Special 
Use Permit to conduct Commercial activities or operations within the Arcadia 
Neighborhood area. 

We look forward to working with you on this and future projects that help retain the stability of our 
long-established neighborhoods. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Board of Directors 
Arcadia Osborn Neighborhood Association 

 

 


